
 

 

 

 

Urgent mandate: Nurses’ Uniform Allowance 
 

PSA ballot closes 4 October 2023 at 16:00 
 

Provision of Uniform: Review of Uniform Allowance for Nurses   

Previous editions of the PSA’s Informus refer. Members were in the last Informus advised of the 

background and developments in respect of the provision of the uniform. Members were also requested 

to provide the PSA with the mandate on the review of the uniform allowance (copies of previous editions 

of the Informus are available on the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za) or from PSA Provincial Offices.  

 

The PSA is dependent on members to provide a mandate whether to accept or reject the uniform 

allowance. The PSA will only sign the agreement once sufficient members have mandated the Union to 

do so. 

 

The PSA’s electronic ballot commenced on 2 October 2023 for relevant members to participate and vote 

YES or NO for the uniform allowance of R3 153.11 that will be paid by 30 November 2023. 

 

Members are urged to participate in the electronic ballot, which will end on 4 October 2023 at 

16:00, by using the following link: https://rb.gy/sbg1c 

 

Members will be updated on developments. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT SECTORAL 
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